Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org>

MOU Meeting for Auburn Road

Montes, Sandra (MDOT) <MontesS@michigan.gov> Mon, Apr 23, 2018 at 2:36 PM
To: Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: "Swanson, Lori (MDOT)" <SwansonL@michigan.gov>, "Pozolo, Thomas (MDOT)" <PozoloT@michigan.gov>, Allan
Schneck <schnecka@rochesterhills.org>, Sara Roediger <roedigers@rochesterhills.org>, Bryan Barnett
<barnettb@rochesterhills.org>, Mark Tisdel <tisdelm@rochesterhills.org>, "John D. Staran" <jstaran@hsc-law.com>

Hi Paul,

You've likely heard that the State Ad Board and MDOT Commissioners both approved the
jurisdiction transfer MOU at their recent meetings, without making any changes. | understand a
hard copy was sent by the MDOT Planning Bureau for the City’s approval. Please let me know if
the City did not receive it.

We're looking forward to a positive outcome during the City Council Meeting on May 7.

Thanks,
Sandy

From: Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org>

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 11:17 AM

To: Montes, Sandra (MDOT) <MontesS@michigan.gov>

Cc: Swanson, Lori (MDOT) <Swansonl.@michigan.gov>; Pozolo, Thomas (MDOT) <PozoloT@michigan.gov>; Allan
Schneck <schnecka@rochesterhills.org>; Sara Roediger <roedigers@rochesterhills.org>; Bryan Barnett
<barnettb@rochesterhills.org>; Mark Tisdel <tisdelm@rochesterhills.org>; John D. Staran <jstaran@hsc-law.com>
Subject: MOU Meeting for Auburn Road

Hi Sandy,

Rochester Hills would prefer to ensure that we have the final version of the MOU for our City Council to review and
approve. Thus, we want to reschedule and target May 7th for the MOU item to be included for a Council agenda item.

Thank you for your continued communication updates and please let me know if any change is made to the latest MOU at
the April 19th or 23rd meetings. If the MOU language is revised at these meetings, | will need to new version no later
than April 26th to have it ready for the May 7th meeting.

Paul




